C9

Communication

Council - June 25, 2024

CW(2) - Report No. 25 Item No. 23

From: Assunta Ferrante
To: Adelina Bellisario

Subject: FW: [External] In Support of By Law Limiting Protests

Date: June-18-24 2:26:10 PM

From: Gary Kasper

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 8:23 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] In Support of By Law Limiting Protests

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

To Whom It May Concern:

I fully support the proposed By Law limiting protests and demonstrations from congregating near places of worship, schools, and hospitals.

I was appalled when other's right to protest impeded on my children's right to education. My children's school was closed down due to the proximity to the protest on March 7th that took place in Thornhill out of security concerns. And the disruption was not only to my children but to myself as well who had to worry about extra child care all for the accommodation of protestors. I write in abhorrence of these demonstrations that were allowed to take place near a school on behalf of my wife and our parents' whose schedules were all disrupted. Therefore I am eager to see this By Law pass.

If you need any further information please do not hesitate to contact me at

Sincerely yours, Gary Kasper